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ERDB MEMORANDUM
DATED 10 OCTOBER 2023

FOR:

The Regional Executive Director
DENR Region IIT

DENR Region IVA (CALABARZON)
DENR Region IVB (MIMAROPA)

FROM:
The Director
Ecosystems Research and Development Bureau

SUBJECT:

INVITATION FOR A ROUND TABLE DISCUSSION OF THE ERDB-FERD STUDY TITLED "ASSESSMENT
OF INDICATORS DETERMINING THE SURVIVAL RATE OF PLANTED SEEDLINGS IN NGP
PLANTATIONS IN THE PHILIPPINES"

This is in connection to the ERDB-FERD study titled "Assessment of indicators determining the survival rate of planted
seedlings in NGP Plantations in the Philippines" towards the formulation of plan of action for the succeeding years of
National Greening Program (NGP). The project team have already gathered relevant information for the study through
meta-analysis and field data survey from eight identified NGP sites. Initial findings were already analysed and subject to
improvement with the help of the partnered stakeholders from the inside and outside the agency.

In relation to this, we are inviting one (1) NGP focal person/representative from your office to participate in the round
table discussion for the said ERDB project to be held on November 22-24, 2023 in Manila. Please provide us the personal
information (name and gender) of the assigned representatives to attend on or before October 20, 2023.

We look forward to your participation and commitment on this towards the improvement of NGP implementation in the
country.

FOR YOUR INFORMATION AND CONSIDERATION.
Kindly confirm receipt of this email.

Thank you.
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